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     Lily Talk 
 
A newsletter of the Central Missouri Daylily Club         April 2019               Nancy Rold, Editor 

 

CMHS 2019 Events Calendar 

 

April 14 Meeting: at MU South Farm, Tim Reinbott  

 

June 9 Meeting: Flower Show Planning and Update, Plant Auction 

 

June 28-29 Region 11 Summer Meeting, Springfield, MO 

 

July 6 Flower Show, Daniel Boone Regional Library 

 

July 10-13 ADS National, Madison, WI 

 

August 9 Daylily Exhibit, Missouri State Fair, Sedalia  

 

Picnic and Plant Sale – date TBD 

 

October 13 Meeting: Guest Hybridizer, Don Lovell, Marshalltown, IA 

 

December 1: Holiday Party 

 

All meetings this year begin with a potluck meal at 1:30 p.m. 

 

Directions to the Extension Center, 1012 Route UU, Columbia, MO – Take the Midway exit off of I-70 

(just West of Columbia).  Route UU is Southeast of the exit.  The Extension Center is the first Building on 

the left on UU. 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Finally spring! Green tips are showing in the yard. We’ll get to watch crocus, daffodils, tulips, 

and lilacs before we see the daylilies, but what a great variety to anticipate. 

 

I hope you are considering attendance at the Region 11 Daylily Summer Meeting in Springfield. 

We will review the procedures for receiving registration reimbursements at our April meeting. 

Spend a few days before and after the meeting to see some of the sights in the area. CMDC 

agreed to host the Hospitality Room on Friday and Saturday evenings.  As the details of the 

schedule get solidified, I will know more about timing and what is needed and can then ask for 

your assistance in hosting this. See the note below about hotel rooms. 
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Hybridizer, Dan White, has graciously offered to wait until after our April meeting to let us 

decide which 10 of the 10 flowers he is offering that we want to keep as prizes for the club. We 

will be drawing for 4 of the White daylilies at the meeting, so those winners will get first choice. 

We will conduct the auction of the Tankesley-Clarke daylilies at the June meeting. 

 

It promises to be a busy spring. See you April 14. 

 

Carol Schultz 

 

Blurb: Hotels for Summer Regional: Hotel coordinator, Rick Pearce, reports that there are still 

King bed rooms and some suites available at the Hilton Garden Inn which is our conference 

hotel. If you must have 2 Queen beds, those are available at the nearby Hampton Inn. Busses 

will be available to take you between hotels on Saturday. 

 

Membership Renewal Reminder 

Attention all members! It is past time to collect annual CMDC dues. Please plan to bring your 

payment in a check to the April meeting. Dues are $15 for Individual membership, and $20 for 

family membership, for the calendar year 2019. If you are able to attend the meetings, you may 

mail them to me at 3702 Derby Ridge Drive, Columbia, MO65202.  Dues were delinquent as of 

Jan. 1.   Thank you,  

Norma Lea Mountjoy, CMHS Membership Chair. 

 

 

April Meeting – Special Location!  

Our April 14 meeting will be at the South Farm facility of MU Agricultural research.  The 

meeting room has facilities that will allow us to start with our 1:30 potluck as usual.  We will 

have lots to talk about at our business meeting since it is 5 months since our last one!  Then Tim 

Reinbott, Director of Field Operations (and CMHS member), will tell us how South Farm and 

Jefferson Farm and Garden support the research, outreach and teaching missions of animal 

science, plant science, veterinary science, biology, botany and other disciplines.   Let’s be ready 

to enjoy the adventure in case he closes with an optional tour of the grounds! 

  

Address for April meeting: 

3600 East New Haven Road 

Columbia, MO 65201 

 

From Highway 63, going south from I-70, take the Grindstone Parkway /New Haven Road Exit. 

Turn east and go toward New Haven Elementary School.  Pass the school on your left, then pass 

the entrance to Woodstock Mobile Home Park, also on the left.  As the Park ends you will see a 

sign on your right that says South Farm Research Center.  Turn right onto the road (it may also 

be called Hourigan).  Keep left (the other road is a new road into the Lenoir Community) going 
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towards the farm buildings and follow the road until you get to where you either have to turn 

left or right, turn right and the Field Ops building is right there). 

 

https://southfarm.missouri.edu/contact/ 

 

 
Tim Reinbott, speaker April.14 

A long career with agriculture research led CMDC member Tim Reinbott to his current position 

Reinbott became the director of field operations for CAFNR’s Agricultural Experiment Station in 

2015 after 15 years as the superintendent of Bradford Research Farm.  He will provide an 

update on the goals of the many research farms in the MU system and how the public can 

access those resources. 

 

Read more... 

https://cafnr.missouri.edu/2018/09/the-sweetness-of-sweet-corn/ 

"During his time as the superintendent of the Bradford Research Center, Tim Reinbott worked 

regularly with corn genetics. That work turned into an annual event at Bradford – sweet corn 

tasting for MU faculty and staff." 

 

A row of daylilies at Jefferson Farms in 2017.   Oh, for summer! 
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May Farmers Market Sales 

 
This announcement is on the CMHS Facebook page.  Please share it with interested friends. 

 

We’ll need donations of cleaned and tagged double fan (or more) divisions as well as clumps in 

pots or grocery bags.  Mark prices in even dollars.  A variety of cultivars make a good sale!    

Tags will be available at the April meeting, there will also be a sign-up sheet at the meeting for 

plant sale workers.   Questions: Charlene Larkin  

l 
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Join in the fun!   Sell and educate the public!  

 
 

Winter Gathering - February 2019 
Carol and Leemer were smart to head to the Winter Gathering in Kansas City early.   They 

traveled the night before the ice and snow storm arrived that closed I-70 for hours with two 

major accidents the next day.  Several attended from St Louis were stopped on I-70 behind the 

accidents or got diverted with the trucks onto narrow snowy country roads, but all arrived 

safely.   Nancy and Patti decided against making the snowy trip at the last minute and missed 

what was reported to be a very good event.  Guest hybridizers were Barry Matthie from 

Ontario and Brett Clement form Indianapolis.  There were several educational sessions, 

including one on bee gardens.  The silent and live auctions included many special daylilies and 

items donated by members including these tea towels embroidered by Carol Schultz and a bud 

vase turned by Leemer Cernohlavek. 

    
Meeting Minutes 

 
The February meeting was snowed out, hence no new minutes to report. 

 

 2019 Year to Date Treasurer’s Report 

 

To be presented at the April Meeting. 


